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Date:  December 10, 2012 

To:  All Audi Dealers, General Managers, Service Managers, Sales 
Managers, Parts Managers and Warranty Administrators 

From:  Audi Product Compliance 

 Subject: Closure of Update 48K4 
Model Year 2012-2013 Audi A6 and A7 
Model Year 2013 A5 Cab, allroad, A4, A5, and S5 
Power Steering Control Unit (NVLW) 
 

This communication is to inform you that Update 48K4 has been closed. We 
have turned off visibility for this Update while an alternate software solution is 
being developed.  
 
Dealers with outstanding claims for this update should ensure they are entered 
into the system before December 31, 2012.  
 
Thank you for your cooperation and assistance in this important matter. 


